
 
 

CUERO ISD EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
Scholarships Awarded 2022 

 

Thanks to its generous donors, the Cuero ISD Education Foundation was proud to award $76,010 in 
scholarships to Cuero High School students and graduating seniors at Cuero High School’s Awards Day on May 
18. Scholarships were awarded as follows: 
 

 The Phil Jackson Memorial Scholarship was awarded to every student enrolled in a dual-credit course 
at Victoria College during the 2022-23 academic year in the amount of $50 per semester, which 
totaled to $8,000. 
 

 The Andrew J. Creighton Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Jalissa Maseda in the amount of $500. 
 

 The Lawrence E. Dietze Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Bennett Janssen in the amount of $500. 
 

 The TrustTexas Bank Education Scholarship was awarded to Jalissa Maseda and Brodde Stanford in the 
amount of $500 each. 

 

 The Ada Kirk Serendipity Scholarship was awarded to Abbey Dreier in the amount of $750. 
 

 The George & Pat Olson Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Adam (A.J.) Arroyo, Jr. in the amount of 
$1,000. 

 

 The Kay Reese Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Amy Williams in the amount of $1,500. 
 

 The Gail Elaine Salcher Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Macey Hahn in the amount of $2,000. 
 

 The William “Buster” & Frances R. Gilbreth Future Educator Scholarship was awarded to Camden Nall 
in the amount of $2,500 
 

 The Cuero ISD Education Foundation General Scholarship was awarded to Desirae Flessner and Dylan 
Hartman in the amount of $2,500 each. 
 

 The Clarence & Alva Arndt Agricultural Scholarship was awarded to Bennett Janssen in the amount of 
$3,260. 

 

 The Frederick W. Fischer “Helping Hands” Scholarship was awarded to Morgan Goebel, Cason Jander, 
Isabel Maldonado, Brooke Spitzenberger, and Kendal Trevino in the amount of $10,000 each. 

 
The Foundation’s board of directors would like to congratulate these students on their accomplishments and 
thank the Foundation’s generous donors for their support. The Foundation plans to award an additional 
$50,000 in Frederick W. Fischer “Helping Hands” Scholarships in June to graduates of Cuero High School who 
are currently enrolled in college. 


